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On Wednesday 8 July we had a good old 'sing-song' with our karaoke machine, to brighten up the rainy afternoon here at

Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Our residents sang along to classic songs from the 50s, 60s and 70s and it was such good fun!

We love singing and dancing, and encouraging each other to have a go!

 


